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Construction Notification –  
Woongar Street, Boreen Point 
 

Project summary 
Noosa Shire was significantly affected by the 
2022 rainfall and flooding event. Council 
continues its reconstruction efforts across the 
Shire to reconstruct essential public assets 
such as roads and stormwater infrastructure.  
 
The stormwater infrastructure at Woongar 
Street, Boreen Point was impacted significantly 
and reconstruction is required.  
 
The Project team has now completed the 
necessary engineering and design work and 
awarded the construction contract.   

 

Overview of works 
The works being completed will reinstate the 
stormwater infrastructure by rebuilding the inlet 
pits and under-road chamber. This will require 
the road to be demolished and reconstructed. 

The construction program will include the use 
of heavy machinery, delivery of materials, 
demolition, and concreting works.   
 

Community impacts 
Works are scheduled to commence the week 
beginning 25 September and finish early 
December, weather permitting. 
 
Construction will mostly occur Monday to 
Friday from 6.30am to 5.30pm.  There will be 
typical construction noise during these times.   
 
While the works are being completed, the 
damaged section of Woongar Street will be 
closed. There will be a detour in place via 
Hector Street, Toolara Street, and Vista Street. 
Please refer to the map on the second page. 
Please ensure all traffic signs and instructions 
are followed to ensure the safety of all road 
users and construction workers. 
 
The school bus driver is aware of the road 
closure and has made plans for the P104 
school bus route. The pickup and drop will 
occur at the nearby road closed sections of 
Hector Street and Vista Street.  
 

Funding 
The flood recovery effort for Noosa Council is 
jointly funded by the Commonwealth-State 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements 
(DRFA). DRFA funding allows for the 
reinstatement of assets to the functional use 
existing prior to the disaster event.

Damaged stormwater area 
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Woongar Street reconstruction - detour route 

 

Council appreciates the ongoing patience and support from the community as the 
reconstruction program continues. 


